
Limited Spots Available! Reserve Your Spot Today!
For more information, please visit www.bgcma.org/flintriver 

or email Amelia Davis at adavis@bgcma.org.

Register today!
Flint River Community Center Boys & Girls Club

153 Flint River Road, Riverdale, Georgia 30274

Safe, enriching care for your kids and teens including:

Opening Soon!

www.bgcma.org

Serving Elementary, Middle, and High School Students 

We will serve your kids and teens with the best model 
to complement your school system.

CareerBound 

SAT/ACT prep, Job Application Support, Scholarships

Teen-Focused Peer Groups

Homework Help

Sports

Arts

If school returns face-to-face, we will open as your afterschool provider (2pm-8pm). If school is 
virtual, we will open as a distance learning provider, offering learning pods with a 1 to 8 child to 

staff ratio (8am-4pm).

Membership is Free! 
Reserve Your Spot Today.

Safety is our #1 priority! 

Breakfast & Lunch Included 
Bring your laptop and mask!



Greetings Clayton County Parents, 

I am Amelia Davis, the Executive Director for the Clayton County Boys & Girls Club of Metro Atlanta 
and I am more than excited to be a part of the Clayton County community! I am from Atlanta, Ga where I 
graduated from Mays High School. I then went on and received my Bachelor's Degree from the University 
of Georgia and a Master's from Central Michigan University. I have over 18yrs of experience in youth 
development and have been with the Boys & Girls Clubs movement for over 5yrs and a Club kid at heart!

As your director at the Clayton County Club it is my vision 
to bring a connection that can't be broken. A connection 
between the community and families that will go on and 
last beyond the doors of the Club. I will commit to 
delivering excellence to our Club by making sure to create 
a safe and positive environment that creates opportunities 
for recognition, fun and building supportive relationships 
where members can grow and our teens can walk across the 
graduating stage into their great futures! 

I look forward to meeting each and every one of you! 

Sincerely, 
Amelia Davis, Executive Director
Flint River Community Center – Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Metro Atlanta 
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